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devastating ignorance...Previously I armed myself with huge data sets, eye-opening
software, an energetic learning style and a Swedish bayonet for sword-swallowing.
It wasn’t enough. But I hope this book will be.” Hans Rosling, February 2017.
Falling Hard Blair Babylon 2014-04-19 Special offer to get Book #2 FREE included!
Sometimes, falling in love means falling hard. Lizzy meets two men: Theo and
Mannix. One of the men seems to want to protect her, and the other wants to own
her. Theo is as sweet as his caramel eyes. The handsome, bright lawyer wants to
save the world and to take a relationship with Lizzy slowly, too darn slowly.
Mannix is a blue-eyed, smoldering ex-pro-football player with a taste for the
disturbing. Both are gorgeous. Both want her. But Lizzy is broken. For the first
time, she wants to not be so broken anymore. Romantic and suspenseful, Falling
Hard sizzles with sex and explores the power of love to heal the deepest wounds.
This free new adult romance ebook on Google Play has some elements of suspense, a
thriller,and romantic comedy, but it is an erotic romance. I hope you enjoy my
free romance books. ~Blair Babylon USA Today Bestselling Author Blair Babylon
writes bestselling romance books that will free your mind. These five star
billionaire boss, enemies to lovers, friends to lovers, and romantic comedy
romantic novels quickly turn into suspense thriller books that will make your
pulse pound and soothe your heart. Whether the couple are trapped in a pretend
marriage or there’s only one bed, Blair’s books are like romancing your own duke,
mister, or billionaire. Some are an ugly cry, some are an affair to remember with
a king or a prince, and some are a few shades darker, but all are unputdownable.
Fans of Danielle Steel, E.L. James, Helen Hardt, Anna Todd, and Charlotte Byrd
will love Blair's romantic books and romance audiobooks. Set your heart free and
download these fantastic, complete series!
Won Evelyn Adams 2015-07-02 From USA Today and New York Times bestselling author
Evelyn Adams, Won is the final part of Luke and Claire's complete story. Get
WIRED, the first part of the trilogy for free. Emotionally constipated billionaire
developer, Luke Masters might finally be learning to love. His strong sexy
electrical contractor, Claire English has blown down his barriers and claimed his
heart. Just because he’s decided to give this relationship thing a try, doesn’t
mean it’s all smooth sailing. Old habits die hard and Luke’s had a lifetime to
pick up the bad ones. Claire’s battled desperately to keep her heart safe from the
selfish billionaire who owns her body and wants her soul, but against her better
judgment, she’s fallen in love. Luke has promised her the world and more
importantly his heart. She’s not sure whether to believe him, but she’s already
lost. It’s too late to turn back now. With something far more sinister than a
broken heart threatening to rip them apart can they find their way back to each

Keep Me (Twist Me #2) Anna Zaires 2014-09-30 Book 2 in the New York Times and USA
Today Bestselling Dark Romance Trilogy Abducted at eighteen. Held captive for 15
months. It reads like one of those headlines. And yes, I did it. I stole her.
Nora, with her long dark hair and silky skin. She’s my weakness, my obsession. I’m
not a good man. I never pretended to be one. She can love me, but she can’t change
me. I can, however, change her. My name is Julian Esguerra, and Nora is mine to
keep. ***Keep Me is the sequel to Twist Me, told from Nora & Julian’s POV.***
Factfulness Hans Rosling 2018-04-03 INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER “One of the
most important books I’ve ever read—an indispensable guide to thinking clearly
about the world.” – Bill Gates “Hans Rosling tells the story of ‘the secret silent
miracle of human progress’ as only he can. But Factfulness does much more than
that. It also explains why progress is so often secret and silent and teaches
readers how to see it clearly.” —Melinda Gates "Factfulness by Hans Rosling, an
outstanding international public health expert, is a hopeful book about the
potential for human progress when we work off facts rather than our inherent
biases." - Former U.S. President Barack Obama Factfulness: The stress-reducing
habit of only carrying opinions for which you have strong supporting facts. When
asked simple questions about global trends—what percentage of the world’s
population live in poverty; why the world’s population is increasing; how many
girls finish school—we systematically get the answers wrong. So wrong that a
chimpanzee choosing answers at random will consistently outguess teachers,
journalists, Nobel laureates, and investment bankers. In Factfulness, Professor of
International Health and global TED phenomenon Hans Rosling, together with his two
long-time collaborators, Anna and Ola, offers a radical new explanation of why
this happens. They reveal the ten instincts that distort our perspective—from our
tendency to divide the world into two camps (usually some version of us and them)
to the way we consume media (where fear rules) to how we perceive progress
(believing that most things are getting worse). Our problem is that we don’t know
what we don’t know, and even our guesses are informed by unconscious and
predictable biases. It turns out that the world, for all its imperfections, is in
a much better state than we might think. That doesn’t mean there aren’t real
concerns. But when we worry about everything all the time instead of embracing a
worldview based on facts, we can lose our ability to focus on the things that
threaten us most. Inspiring and revelatory, filled with lively anecdotes and
moving stories, Factfulness is an urgent and essential book that will change the
way you see the world and empower you to respond to the crises and opportunities
of the future. --- “This book is my last battle in my life-long mission to fight
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other and the love they’re just learning to trust or will they lose everything?
Twisted Blair Babylon 2021-12-14 From USA Today Bestselling Author Blair Babylon,
a thrilling romantic suspense tale about a twisted billionaire with a shady past.
Behind every great fortune lies a great crime, and for Tristan “Twist” King, the
time has come to commit his. Tristan is twenty-eight years old, six feet four,
wealthy, frighteningly good at day-trading stocks, and lives on a yacht in Monaco.
The Prince of Monaco is his buddy from boarding school, and his other friends are
billionaires, politicians, CEOs, actors, and rock stars. He dates heiresses, minor
princesses, models, and Fortune 50 vice presidents. He has it all. But a debt has
come due, and Tristan needs a large amount of GameShack’s stock. If he doesn’t
produce it, he’ll be in debt for the rest of his life. It’s worth far more money
than Tristan has or can borrow. To get the stock, Tristan has to destroy
GameShack. He haunts the stock forum Sherwood Forest day and night, looking for a
crack in the company’s financial armor, until the forum’s moderator, QueenMod,
suspects his motives and trolls his every move. But he’ll figure it out. He has
to. Otherwise, he’ll be not only broke and in debt, but it will probably cost him
his life. What Tristan hadn’t counted on was meeting Colleen Frost, a perky, funny
GameShack employee while on a recon trip. She has no idea what he’s up to, or so
he thought. ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ By day, Colleen Frost works the register at
GameShack, but by night, she’s a moderator on the infamous stock market activist
website Sherwood Forest. She’s paid back half her student loans by trolling shorttraders who tried to make a quick buck by setting companies on fire and selling
the ashes. And it’s fun, too. When her sub-forum begins to crackle with rumors
that someone is trying to crash GameShack’s stock, she suspects forum member
TwistyTrader might be in on it. So she dogs him every time he’s online, calling
out his baloney and making his forum life a living heck. But when a tall, handsome
hunk named Tristan King with incredible sapphire eyes walks into her GameShack
store and starts flirting with her, all the while chatting about her favorite
videogame, she gives him her online contact info, which turns into a coffee date,
which turns into more. And that’s when things get TWISTED. Includes your favorite
romance tropes! Enemies to lovers, billionaire lifestyle, hidden and secret
identity, steamy spicy reads, and so much more! For fans of Lucy Score, Janie
Crouch, Nora Roberts, JD Robb, Marie Force, Bella Andre, EL James, and more,
you'll love Blair Babylon's Thrillers that Bang! USA Today Bestselling Author
Blair Babylon writes bestselling romance books that will free your mind. These
five star billionaire boss, enemies to lovers, friends to lovers, and romantic
comedy romantic novels quickly turn into suspense thriller books that will make
your pulse pound and soothe your heart. Whether the couple are trapped in a
pretend marriage or there's only one bed, Blair's books are like romancing your
own duke, mister, or billionaire. Some are an ugly cry, some are an affair to
remember with a king or a prince, and some are a few shades darker, but all are
unputdownable. Fans of Danielle Steel, E.L. James, Helen Hardt, Anna Todd, and
Charlotte Byrd will love Blair's romantic books and romance audiobooks. Set your
heart free and download these fantastic, complete series!
A Prince Incognito Blair Babylon 2021-06-11 One wild quickie with a sexy stranger
might destroy Rae. She should have gone home when she’d had the chance, but tall,
blond, ripped Wulfram von Hannover had proved too much of a temptation for smalltown girl Rae Stone. She should have left college and gone home, where they would
have shunned her for leaving in the first place. No, she shouldn’t have.
Sometimes, love has a way of working out. And it’s going to work out in Paris. USA
Today Bestselling Author Blair Babylon writes bestselling romance books that will
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free your mind. These five star billionaire boss, enemies to lovers, friends to
lovers, and romantic comedy romantic novels quickly turn into suspense thriller
books that will make your pulse pound and soothe your heart. Whether the couple
are trapped in a pretend marriage or there’s only one bed, Blair’s books are like
romancing your own duke, mister, or billionaire. Some are an ugly cry, some are an
affair to remember with a king or a prince, and some are a few shades darker, but
all are unputdownable. Fans of Danielle Steel, E.L. James, Helen Hardt, Anna Todd,
and Charlotte Byrd will love Blair's romantic books and romance audiobooks. Set
your heart free and download these fantastic, complete series!
Fight for Her J. J. Knight 2014-11-10 The dramatic conclusion to the bestselling
MMA series arrives with Fight for Her #4. Maddie has left me again, and I can't
blame her. I failed to protect her. I don't even know if I deserve her and Lily.
But I'm determined to make things right. First, I'm going to find her father. He's
been living on the streets too long. That has to end. Second, I'm going to give up
this career. If she wants me to sit behind some security desk, I'm going to do it.
For us. But when Maddie's father turns up in the hospital, and she flies into town
to see him, I learn something that changes everything. Someone I used to call a
friend has threatened my little girl. The game has changed, and now the only
person who's determined enough to win is the one who almost bowed out. Me.
A Billionaire in Disguise Blair Babylon 2013-12-17
A Promised Land Barack Obama 2020-11-17 A riveting, deeply personal account of
history in the making—from the president who inspired us to believe in the power
of democracy #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • NAACP IMAGE AWARD NOMINEE • NAMED ONE
OF THE TEN BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY THE NEW YORK TIMES BOOK REVIEW NAMED ONE OF
THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The Washington Post • Jennifer Szalai, The New York
Times • NPR • The Guardian • Marie Claire In the stirring, highly anticipated
first volume of his presidential memoirs, Barack Obama tells the story of his
improbable odyssey from young man searching for his identity to leader of the free
world, describing in strikingly personal detail both his political education and
the landmark moments of the first term of his historic presidency—a time of
dramatic transformation and turmoil. Obama takes readers on a compelling journey
from his earliest political aspirations to the pivotal Iowa caucus victory that
demonstrated the power of grassroots activism to the watershed night of November
4, 2008, when he was elected 44th president of the United States, becoming the
first African American to hold the nation’s highest office. Reflecting on the
presidency, he offers a unique and thoughtful exploration of both the awesome
reach and the limits of presidential power, as well as singular insights into the
dynamics of U.S. partisan politics and international diplomacy. Obama brings
readers inside the Oval Office and the White House Situation Room, and to Moscow,
Cairo, Beijing, and points beyond. We are privy to his thoughts as he assembles
his cabinet, wrestles with a global financial crisis, takes the measure of
Vladimir Putin, overcomes seemingly insurmountable odds to secure passage of the
Affordable Care Act, clashes with generals about U.S. strategy in Afghanistan,
tackles Wall Street reform, responds to the devastating Deepwater Horizon blowout,
and authorizes Operation Neptune’s Spear, which leads to the death of Osama bin
Laden. A Promised Land is extraordinarily intimate and introspective—the story of
one man’s bet with history, the faith of a community organizer tested on the world
stage. Obama is candid about the balancing act of running for office as a Black
American, bearing the expectations of a generation buoyed by messages of “hope and
change,” and meeting the moral challenges of high-stakes decision-making. He is
frank about the forces that opposed him at home and abroad, open about how living
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in the White House affected his wife and daughters, and unafraid to reveal selfdoubt and disappointment. Yet he never wavers from his belief that inside the
great, ongoing American experiment, progress is always possible. This beautifully
written and powerful book captures Barack Obama’s conviction that democracy is not
a gift from on high but something founded on empathy and common understanding and
built together, day by day.
Tangled Blair Babylon 2022-03-08 From USA Today Bestselling Author Blair Babylon,
a thrilling romantic suspense tale about a twisted billionaire with a shady past.
Colleen’s troubles started 48 hours ago, when a tall, hot billionaire accidentally
got her fired. But Tristan “Twist” King felt bad about it, so he hired her to fly
all over the States with him as a “consultant.” Since then, she’s been shot at,
threatened, and sort of-inducted into the Russian mafia against her will. Which
was all worth it after she sneaked into Tristan’s hotel room one night with the
keycard he gave her. One glorious, spicy night where he did things she’d never
dreamed of before. And then the next afternoon, too. But she messed everything up
by helping one of the bad guys’ teenaged victims escape. Now the Russians are
hunting her. And the only way to keep ahead of the bratva is to keep travelling
with Tristan on his private jet to the most glamorous places in the world, And
looking over her shoulder the whole time. A person can’t live like that, but their
days are glamorous and exciting and their nights are amazing. Something has to
break. ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ Tristan King has something the Russian organized
crime lords are after, and they’ll stop at nothing to get it. The reason he’s so
wealthy is that he’s a computer genius, and he’s created some programs that would
be devastating in the wrong hands. The Russian mafia is very definitely the wrong
hands. But now his life is tangled up with Colleen Frost’s. She sweet, and funny,
and smart as a whip. And she’s just as into those as Tristan is, too. Tristan King
has found his soulmate, but both their lives are in danger. The only way to stay
ahead of the Russian mob is to keep moving. They jet around the world, exploring a
different city every day and exploring each other every night in a different bed.
He could go on like this forever. But the Russian mafia is catching up with them.
It has to end. Tristan has to save her. Behind every great fortune lies a great
crime, and Tristan "Twist" King has to commit his to save both himself and
Colleen. TANGLED is the final book in the Twisted and Tangled Duet! The Twisted
Billionaires series will continue next with Micah in SHINE. Don’t miss a book in
this amazing series! USA Today Bestselling Author Blair Babylon writes bestselling
romance books that will free your mind. These five star billionaire boss, enemies
to lovers, friends to lovers, and romantic comedy romantic novels quickly turn
into suspense thriller books that will make your pulse pound and soothe your
heart. Whether the couple are trapped in a pretend marriage or there’s only one
bed, Blair’s books are like romancing your own duke, mister, or billionaire. Some
are an ugly cry, some are an affair to remember with a king or a prince, and some
are a few shades darker, but all are unputdownable. Fans of Danielle Steel, E.L.
James, Helen Hardt, Anna Todd, and Charlotte Byrd will love Blair's romantic books
and romance audiobooks. Set your heart free and download these fantastic, complete
series!
Parentology Dalton Conley 2014-03-18 An award-winning scientist offers his
unorthodox approach to childrearing: “Parentology is brilliant, jaw-droppingly
funny, and full of wisdom…bound to change your thinking about parenting and its
conventions” (Amy Chua, author of Battle Hymn of the Tiger Mother). If you’re like
many parents, you might ask family and friends for advice when faced with
important choices about how to raise your kids. You might turn to parenting books
billionaires-in-disguise-rae-complete-series-boxed-set-a-romance-novel

or simply rely on timeworn religious or cultural traditions. But when Dalton
Conley, a dual-doctorate scientist and full-blown nerd, needed childrearing
advice, he turned to scientific research to make the big decisions. In
Parentology, Conley hilariously reports the results of those experiments, from
bribing his kids to do math (since studies show conditional cash transfers
improved educational and health outcomes for kids) to teaching them impulse
control by giving them weird names (because evidence shows kids with unique names
learn not to react when their peers tease them) to getting a vasectomy (because
fewer kids in a family mean smarter kids). Conley encourages parents to draw on
the latest data to rear children, if only because that level of engagement with
kids will produce solid and happy ones. Ultimately these experiments are very
loving, and the outcomes are redemptive—even when Conley’s sassy kids show him the
limits of his profession. Parentology teaches you everything you need to know
about the latest literature on parenting—with lessons that go down easy. You’ll be
laughing and learning at the same time.
Order Blair Babylon 2020-12-14 Dree Clark thought tall, ripped, thoroughly hot
Augustine was her knight in shining armor, until she discovered he was her
priest.?Where's the last place in the world evil drug dealers from Phoenix would
look for a girl who owes them money?? Nepal.
Burning Bright, a Romance Novel Blair Babylon 2014-07-25 The thrilling conclusion
to the Billionaires in Disguise: Lizzy series. Anything worth burning is worth
burning down. Lizzy has broken her contract with Mannix and destroyed her growing
relationship with Theo, but now Mannix is stalking her, trying to get her back.
She wants time away to think, so she manages to get past the sports reporters
stalking her at her dorm, where Georgie has received a text from Rae telling them
to get on a plane to Paris. Lizzy flies away to Europe, believing that she will be
safe from Mannix and gain some time to think about Theo, but when both men show up
in the City of Light, she can’t escape the danger that follows both of them. The
thrilling conclusion to Billionaires in Disguise: Lizzy is a whirlwind of
suspense, shocking revelations, and the healing power of love.
Bending the Rules Mariah Dietz 2020-04-29 It started with a crush.The best stories
always do.Our story sounds predictable.Short-lived.Destined for failure.It was
anything but.Lincoln Beckett was the star wide receiver at Brighton Universitysmart, funny, and like many would guess, heartbreak shined in his blue eyes and
was etched across his steel jaw.He was popular, a guaranteed draft pick, and worst
of all: My brother's best friend.It's a tale of unrequited love.I tried not to
like him.I had an entire list of rules.Rules that led me to Derek Jones.Derek's
the other starting wide receiver for Brighton University.A transfer who's proving
to be a promising athlete who doesn't play by the rules.His brown eyes hold
promises-ones solely for me.When Lincoln offers me a sideways glance, Derek
stares.And when Derek leans closer, it's Lincoln whose touch I feel.Adversaries on
the field-and now off.It wasn't meant to be a love triangle.That was reserved for
the classics, Gatsby and Mr. Darcy.I've never been uncertainUntil n
Dex (An Impossible Novella) Julia Sykes 2016-04-26 Dexter Scott is in love. The
only problem is, Katie is falling for another man. As his heart breaks, he turns
to sex as his drug of choice to numb the pain. Can Dex learn to let go of his
feelings for Katie, or will his obsession cause him to miss out on his chance to
find true love? Note: This novella contains scenes from the Impossible Series in
Dex's point of view. It is a prequel to his full-length novel, Hero.
Any Dream Will Do Debbie Macomber 2017-08-08 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Debbie
Macomber returns with a powerful standalone novel about a woman forced to start
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her life anew, embarking on the most courageous journey of all—to a place where
she learns what love and trust really mean. Shay Benson adored her younger
brother, Caden, and that got her into trouble. When he owed money, Shay realized
she would do anything to help him avoid the men who were threatening him, and she
crossed lines she never should have crossed. Now, determined to start fresh, she
finds herself in search of a place to stay and wanders into a church to escape
from the cold. Pastor Drew Douglas adored his wife. But when he lost her, it was
all he could do to focus on his two beautiful kids, and his flock came in a
distant third. Now, as he too is thinking about a fresh start, he walks through
his sanctuary and finds Shay sitting in a pew. The pair strike up a
friendship—Drew helps Shay get back on her feet, and she reignites his sense of
purpose—that, over time, turns into something deeper, something soulful,
spiritual, and possibly romantic. Even Drew’s two children are taken with this
woman who has brought light back into their lives. Perhaps most important, Shay
learns to trust again as she, in turn, proves herself trustworthy to her adopted
community. But Caden’s return to town and a disastrous secret threaten to undo the
life Shay has tried so hard to rebuild. It will take the utmost courage and faith
if she and Drew hope to find healing and open their hearts to a brighter future.
Praise for Any Dream Will Do “Emotional, romantic and inspirational, the latest
novel from romance maven Macomber is a must read! . . . Shay’s journey is one of
courage, and there’s something in her story for every reader.”—RT Book Reviews
“Any Dream Will Do is . . . so realistic, it’s hard to believe it’s fiction
through the end. Even then, it’s hard to say goodbye to these characters. This
standalone novel will make you hope it becomes a Hallmark movie, or gets a sequel.
It’s an inspiring, hard-to-put-down tale. . . . You need to read it.”—The FreeLance Star “Any Dream Will Do by Debbie Macomber is a study in human tolerance and
friendship. Macomber masterfully shows how all people have value.”—Fresh Fiction
“Macomber never disappoints. The message is uplifting and inspirational. Fans of
Christian fiction or crossover works with a positive message will enjoy this
book.”—Library Journal
Lay Your Hands On Me Blair Babylon 2015-08-04 Xan Valentine, the rock star that
Rolling Stone called “sex incarnate,” stands in the spotlight every night and
sings love songs to the women in the audience. They swoon. They scream. They
believe him. They don’t know him like Georgie does. They’ve never seen him nearly
beat two men to death until someone pulled him off. They’ve never seen the
coldness in his dark eyes when he sat across a table, negotiating a contract that
broke their hearts. He’s never stolen into their bedroom at night, slid into their
bed, and made love to them until dawn, and he’s never treated them like it never
happened while the bitemarks on their backs and thighs were still sore. They’ve
never seen him play the violin like an angel. Or a demon. Georgie is officially in
his band now, playing the keyboards, and every concert drives the music deeper
into her soul. If Georgie leaves the protection of the band and Xan Valentine, the
Russian mafia will kidnap and kill her. If she stays and plays in his band for
just a few more weeks, Xan will pay for her college and law school. If her heart
can survive even one more night with him.
Playing Rough Blair Babylon 2018-03-07 Be careful whom you submit to.Lizzy is
trapped. Her new boyfriend Mannix Bonfils and his business partner Theo Valencia
have bought The Devilhouse, and her job is gone. Her estranged parents keep
calling, wanting her to quit college to coach Olympic-level gymnastics, the life
she escaped at sixteen.Mannix demands that she give up more and more control, and
he becomes rougher, more frightening, with her. Her estranged parents keep
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calling, wanting her to quit college to coach Olympic-level gymnastics, the life
she escaped at sixteen. Sports reporters stalk her college dorm, looking for the
feel-good homecoming story she dreads. Mannix's sexual power games grow more
disturbing every day, and someone tries to shoot them at The Devilhouse, narrowly
missing Lizzy. Even though she wants to stay with Mannix, to grow stronger, to be
loved, and to fulfill her commitment, everyone is telling her to get out, but they
all seem to want something from her.When Theo offers to help her leave, should she
stay with Mannix or go back to the prescribed life she thought she had escaped?
Beautiful Enemy Piper Lawson 2021-05-12 Enjoy this steamy British billionaire
romance novel from USA Today bestselling author Piper Lawson! I sold my soul to a
man I hate. Now, he owns me. I had a plan: sign a contract and board a plane to
Ibiza. The anonymous deal would salvage the smoldering wreckage of my life. It
would not involve billionaire Harrison King, the reason I need saving in the first
place. He’s as beautiful as he is ruthless. A British business titan who makes a
living getting what he wants. The man flies private. Dates supermodels. But the
crisp accent and cocky smirk don’t fool me. He’s a gentleman on the outside, a
savage beneath. He knows nothing about compromise, and even less about love.
Because after my attempt to publicly stand up for those who needed it, he
destroyed my reputation. Now, he’s come for the rest of me. I can’t escape him, no
matter what he has planned. But the first rule of war is never underestimate your
opponent. Harrison King might know my secrets… But kings keep secrets too.
BEAUTIFUL ENEMY is an enthralling, explosive full-length billionaire romance novel
from USA Today bestselling author Piper Lawson. It is book 1 in the addictive new
ENEMIES trilogy. EDITORIAL REVIEWS: ★★★★★ “Beautiful Enemy has the spice of
romance and brute force of a cage fight. Drama. Suspense. Temptation. Lawson finds
a place for each and every conflicting emotion and creates a combustible inferno.”
-Isha, Goodreads reviewer ★★★★★ “Captivatingly sexy and fresh. It consumed me.” Beautiful Chaos Reviews ★★★★★ “Overflowing with drama and suspense. Rae and
Harrison will take you on an emotional roller coaster.” -BP34, Goodreads reviewer
★★★★★ “I am not usually a fan of the billionaire sweeps poor girl off her feet
trope, but this book grabbed me by the heart strings and tugged hard. Leaves you
breathless and wanting more.” -Amanda, Goodreads reviewer ★★★★★ “Powerful and full
of feels...my new obsession.” -Stital, Goodreads reviewer ★★★★★ “WOW! My heart
stuttered at the ending! Keeps you gripped.” -Suzanne, Goodreads reviewer ★★★★★
“What an explosive couple...I cannot wait for more!!!” -Nicola, Goodreads reviewer
★★★★★ “I love Piper’s musical world of Wicked, and this new saga is just as
delicious.” -Michelle, Goodreads reviewer ★★★★★ “Loud, gritty, hot and freaking
amazing!!! Little Queen and her King will burn up your pages.” -Debbie, Goodreads
reviewer ★★★★★ “This book was amazing! I’m in love with Harrison and Rae.” Kristen, Goodreads reviewer ★★★★★ “I want a Harrison, pretty please with whipped
cream and a cherry on top...I was completely blown away by this book.” -Shelly,
Goodreads reviewer ★★★★★ “Suspense, romance...Enemies to lovers at its best! Can’t
wait to get my hands on the second installment. HIGHLY recommend.” -Anneli,
Goodreads reviewer ★★★★★ “I felt every touch, every emotion through Pipers
writing. I absolutely LOVE books that just transport me away so clearly...
Beautiful Enemy is one of those books. 5 outstanding, phenomenal Stars.” -Cat,
Goodreads reviewer *** KEYWORDS: Alpha, Alpha billionaire, alpha male,
billionaire, travel, billionaire romance, alpha male romance, strong heroine,
Ibiza, EDM, holiday, beach romance, contemporary romance, enemies to lovers,
forbidden love, age gap, British billionaire, interracial romance, series,
romantic series, women’s fiction, romance saga, romance series, romance saga,
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romantic family saga, bestseller romance, sexy, family, love, love books, kissing
books, emotional journey, captivating romance, emotional, healing, hot, hot
romance, sparks, loyalty, swoon, funny romance, modern romance, new release,
forbidden romance, hidden romance, strong alpha, alpha hero, family business,
strong female lead, strong heroine, family secrets, top romance reads, best
seller, New Adult, best seller, series, romance novels, love story, alpha, bully,
angst. Readers also enjoyed books by: Carrie Ann Ryan, Corinne Michaels, Susan
Stoker, Natasha Madison, Chelle Bliss, Christina Lauren, Colleen Hoover, Talia
Hibbert, Helena Hunting, Elle Kennedy, Kristen Callihan, Melissa Foster, Bella
Andre, Sarina Bowen, Vi Keeland, Winter Renshaw, Meghan March, Willow Winters,
Carly Phillips, Erika Wilde, Kendall Ryan, Jillian Dodd, Melissa Foster, Nana
Malone, Anna Todd, Lauren Blakely, Julia Kent, Siobhan Davis, Vivian Wood, JS
Scott, LJ Shen, Louise Bay, TL Swan, Nicole Snow, MS Parker, Lucy Score, Ava
Harrison, Parker S Huntington, Ivy Layne, Tia Louise and Ainsley St Claire.
Lying in Your Arms Leslie Kelly 2013-09-17 Only a firefighter can handle this
blaze… Madison Reid's engagement is a sham. Her movie-star fiancé is actually her
childhood friend…who's gay. When he decides he can't keep living a lie, Madison
ends things by leaking a salacious story about a hot—if fictional—affair. Now
surrounded by swarms of news-hungry paparazzi, Madison escapes to the beauty of
Costa Rica until things cool down…. Firefighter Leo Santori is on his honeymoon.
Alone. Still torn up about losing his fiancée to another guy, Leo isn't expecting
anything from Costa Rica. That is, until Madison steps into his world, rocks it
and then lights it on fire. The heat between them is undeniable—and irresistible.
But when Madison's scandalous past catches up with them, will it extinguish the
flames…or will they both end up burned?
Just This Once Rosalind James 2014-11-21 Everyone needs to be rescued sometimes.
Everyone but Hannah Montgomery, that is. She just needs a vacation. Three weeks
Down Under, a vacation in New Zealand to sort out her life, figure out what she
wants, seems just right. Oh, and to relax. She should definitely put that on the
agenda. She certainly isn't looking for a sexy fling with a professional rugby
player, no matter how attractive he is. Hannah doesn't do casual. But maybe just
this once ... As much as he's shared with Hannah, Drew Callahan has kept one very
big secret. He's the captain of New Zealand's All Blacks rugby team, and the most
famous rugby player on earth. And learning the truth, now that she's back home
again, has made Hannah warier than ever. Drew knows that she's right for him. But
how can he convince her to let down her guard enough to explore what they could
have together? Go Down Under in this steamy New Zealand sports romance. Fans of
Jill Shalvis, Catherine Bybee, and Kristin Higgins will enjoy this book.
Hard Work Blair Babylon 2021-04-16 Casimir and Rox have a lot to work out after
she flounces out of his office, and what the holy heck is going on with the law
firm’s partners? Was someone was watching them through a telescope from the top of
the hill by Casimir’s house? And who caused the car accident that almost killed
him? You don't want to miss the steamy, exciting conclusion of the Secret
Billionaires: Casimir Duet! . USA Today Bestselling Author Blair Babylon writes
bestselling romance books that will free your mind. These five star billionaire
boss, enemies to lovers, friends to lovers, and romantic comedy romantic novels
quickly turn into suspense thriller books that will make your pulse pound and
soothe your heart. Whether the couple are trapped in a pretend marriage or there’s
only one bed, Blair’s books are like romancing your own duke, mister, or
billionaire. Some are an ugly cry, some are an affair to remember with a king or a
prince, and some are a few shades darker, but all are unputdownable. Fans of
billionaires-in-disguise-rae-complete-series-boxed-set-a-romance-novel

Danielle Steel, E.L. James, Helen Hardt, Anna Todd, and Charlotte Byrd will love
Blair's romantic books and romance audiobooks. Set your heart free and download
these fantastic, complete series!
A Billionaire in Disguise Blair Babylon 2021-06-11 Everyone tells you that a
reckless tryst at a party will ruin your life, but somehow I ended up with a hot
billionaire with a royal secret. I’m just a small-town girl, and I messed up and
lost my college scholarship. I was broke. But then I met tall, ripped, tantalizing
Wulf, whose sapphire-blue eyes warmed when I was joking around while we waltzed,
and I did something that anyone would tell you is stupid. I found out that night
that he was ripped under his tuxedo, with broad shoulders and biceps like steel.
And then I found out he was wealthy. Not rich. Wealthy. I’d already figured out he
was into some wild stuff. But he was more than I thought. So much more. And that
was the problem. I fell in love with him that night, the night he saved me, and
then I was the one who was messed up. ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Includes your favorite romance tropes! Enemies to lovers, billionaire lifestyle,
hidden and secret identity, steamy spicy reads, and so much more! For fans of Lucy
Score, Janie Crouch, Nora Roberts, JD Robb, Marie Force, Bella Andre, EL James,
and more, you'll love Blair Babylon's Thrillers that Bang! USA Today Bestselling
Author Blair Babylon writes bestselling romance books that will free your mind.
These five star billionaire boss, enemies to lovers, friends to lovers, and
romantic comedy romantic novels quickly turn into suspense thriller books that
will make your pulse pound and soothe your heart. Whether the couple are trapped
in a pretend marriage or there's only one bed, Blair's books are like romancing
your own duke, mister, or billionaire. Some are an ugly cry, some are an affair to
remember with a king or a prince, and some are a few shades darker, but all are
unputdownable. Fans of Danielle Steel, E.L. James, Helen Hardt, Anna Todd, and
Charlotte Byrd will love Blair's romantic books and romance audiobooks. Set your
heart free and download these fantastic, complete series!
Under Parr Blair Babylon 2021-09-14
The Princess and the Court Jester Princess Pietra 2019-03-13 There's a new
business down in the village, and the Princess' faithful companion in filth and
friendship, the Court Jester, has landed her a position. But this job is no
ordinary clerk in a store or laborer in the fields - oh no, not for the Princess!
This position is one uniquely suited to our decadent one-day-to-be-Queen - flat on
her back with her legs in the air, her face hidden behind a thin wall - the wall
of her very own glory-hole!Yes, at last, the Princess may finally have all the men
she desires, and without her prudish father, the King, finding out what she is up
to. But wait - what about the poor Jester? Won't he be bored watching over the
Princess while she indulges her most primal needs?Not a chance. Turns out watching
the Princess interact with her subjects is the Court Jester's favorite pastime.
Good thing, too, because he'll be doing plenty of it!But who's that, now, the foul
newcomer lurking on the horizon? Could he mean the end of the Princess' antics and of the kingdom as well?Hurry, Princess! And have your fun while you can!
Because for a Princess, there is no escape from her duties. And even the
raunchiest Princess may tremble when she discovers to what depths of depravity she
must descend to safeguard her kingdom...
The Navy SEAL's E-Mail Order Bride Cora Seton 2014-05-18 Mason Hall, Navy SEAL,
knows all about difficult assignments, but his current mission is one for the
record books. Not only must he find a wife—and get her pregnant—or forfeit the
ranch his family has prized for generations, he must also convince his three
brothers to marry, too—before the year is up. Who knew one city girl and three
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wayward brothers could put up such a fight? Regan Anderson can’t wait any longer
to meet Mr. Right, so she’s taken matters into her own hands. She’s quit her job,
given up her nice apartment and undergone all the preliminary appointments to
prepare for artificial insemination. Still, becoming a single mother is daunting,
so when she spots Mason’s Wife Wanted ad on the Internet one night, she’s ready
for a few laughs. She’s sure the ad must be fake, but when Mason answers back, she
soon finds herself wanting more than a long distance relationship. If Mason can
just keep her talking until he makes it home from Afghanistan, he’s sure he can
convince Regan he’s her man. But when he whisks her off for a trial run in Chance
Creek, they’re in for an unpleasant surprise. The ranch is in ruins, the house has
been stripped, and they’re going to have to work day and night to beat Mason’s
deadline to win it back. Can two strangers pull together against all odds? Or is
this mission doomed to fail? The Heroes of Chance Creek: BOOK 1: The Navy SEAL's
E-Mail Order Bride BOOK 2: The Soldier's E-Mail Order Bride BOOK 3: The Marine's
E-Mail Order Bride BOOK 4: The Navy SEAL's Christmas Bride BOOK 5: The Airman's EMail Order Bride BOOK 6: The Navy SEAL's Second Chance Bride
Royal Romance Superbundle Boxed Set Blair Babylon 2021-06-21 12 Books. 3 Complete
series. 3 Hot-as-heck royal billionaires to knock your socks off. Do you dream
about meeting a mysterious man with singular tastes? Or a rising star who will
give you the world? How about a man who says he’s just an idle rich nobody, but
his alter ego is famous? How about all three of those guys, and their stories are
interconnected, richly woven, and just more than your average romance novel?
Together for the first time! Here’s the complete stories of Wulf von Hannover,
Theo Valencia, and Alexandre Valentine, all wrapped up in a special boxed set just
for you. This special boxed set includes the novels plus the short stories and
epilogues for all three series, and they’re all in correct reading order. These
layered, intricate stories will have you gasping from surprise . . . and more.
"The chemistry Wulf and Raegan have is amazing and the fact that they are both so
stubborn makes their relationship funny at times. The series covers everything
from finding out about the good, bad, and ugly of each other to meeting the
family. There are raw emotions in these books." ~~Random Musesomy Book Blog This
[Theo and Lizzy] series just takes my breath away. Breathless!!!! That's how this
book made me feel from beginning to end. It was one of those books I just couldn't
put down until some of my questions were answered. I was constantly on the edge of
my seat anxiously hoping it would turn out the way I hoped. I had this same sense
of anxious excitement from the very first book of this series and it has not left
me yet. This is not your typical cliched romance novel,where you can tell
practically from the first page what is going to happen. Oh no! This book has you
waiting with bated breath to see what happens next. I cannot wait for the next
book. Ms Babylon is a genius,who proves every skeptic who says all romance novels
are alike, wrong! All I can say is they have never read an erotic romance Blair
Babylon style. ~~Karen R. Amazon Review. “Literary GOLD. Of the three BID books I
have read thus far, this is by far my favorite. I haven’t cried this much about a
book in forever! I mean I literally cried through the final 20 pages of Xan &
Georgie’s book.… I mean I tear up every time just thinking about it. Ever had a
book that touches your romantic spirit? Ever had a book that breaks your heart?
Ever had a book that touched your musical soul? Well this one does that. ADVICE:
Do yourself a favor, and don’t read these books out of order. I am glad that I
went back and read these books in order.” – Just Because, Amazon Reviewer
INCLUDES: A Billionaire in Disguise -- Billionaires in Disguise: Wulf #1 A Tycoon
Undercover -- Billionaires in Disguise: Wulf #2 A Prince, Incognito -billionaires-in-disguise-rae-complete-series-boxed-set-a-romance-novel

Billionaires in Disguise: Wulf #3 Billionaire Ever After -- Billionaires in
Disguise: Wulf #4 (Stories and Epilogues below) Falling Hard -- Billionaires in
Disguise: Lizzy #1 Playing Rough -- Billionaires in Disguise: Lizzy #2 Breaking
Rules -- Billionaires in Disguise: Lizzy #3 Burning Bright -- Billionaires in
Disguise: Lizzy #4 “Alwaysland” -- Billionaires in Disguise: Xan Prequel Every
Breath You Take -- Billionaires in Disguise: Xan #1 Wild Thing -- Billionaires in
Disguise: Xan #2 “Skiing in June” -- A Billionaires in Disguise: Wulf and Rae
Epilogue “Kidnapped” -- A Billionaires in Disguise: Wulf and Rae Epilogue “Rae and
Wulf: At the Hospital” -- An Epilogue to the Epilogue “Kidnapped” Lay Your Hands
On Me -- Billionaires in Disguise: Xan #3 Nothing Else Matters -- Billionaires in
Disguise: Xan #4 “Montreux” -- A Billionaires in Disguise: Wulf and Rae Epilogue
“Dream On” -- Billionaires in Disguise: Xan Epilogue #1 “Keep Dreaming” -Billionaires in Disguise: Georgie and Xan Epilogue #2 “Small Miracles” -Billionaires in Disguise: Georgie and Xan Epilogue #3 Once Upon A Time -Billionaires in Disguise: Flicka USA Today Bestselling Author Blair Babylon writes
bestselling romance books that will free your mind. These five star billionaire
boss, enemies to lovers, friends to lovers, and romantic comedy romantic novels
quickly turn into suspense thriller books that will make your pulse pound and
soothe your heart. Whether the couple are trapped in a pretend marriage or there’s
only one bed, Blair’s books are like romancing your own duke, mister, or
billionaire. Some are an ugly cry, some are an affair to remember with a king or a
prince, and some are a few shades darker, but all are unputdownable. Fans of
Danielle Steel, E.L. James, Helen Hardt, Anna Todd, and Charlotte Byrd will love
Blair's romantic books and romance audiobooks. Set your heart free and download
these fantastic, complete series!
Billionaires in Disguise: Rae, Complete Omnibus Edition Blair Babylon 2015-05-07
The first Billionaires in Disguise Romance from USA Today Bestselling Author Blair
Babylon. One wild quickie with a sexy stranger will change Rae's life forever. All
Rae wanted was to open a clinic for autistic kids. To do a little good in this
world. To help some kids who were trapped in darkness and fear. But a statistics
class tripped her up. She is losing her scholarship, which means that she's
leaving college to go back to her poverty-stricken hometown. It's too late for
grants. Too late for loans. No job exists that can pay for college tuition. She's
finished, and she has to go back to her family and their repressive beliefs who
thought she was better than she ought to be for trying to go to college, anyway.
She has three weeks of freedom left. Her friends tell her that there is a job that
could help her, the place where they work, where she might be able to make enough
cash for tuition because they do. So they take her to an upscale party to meet the
guy who runs it, and they tell her all about their boss: his cold, calculating
gaze, how he can see through anyone, how no one even knows his real name, and how
he might be a psychopath. But Rae doesn't meet their mysterious boss. She meets
The Blond Hottie who tells her that his name is Wulf. He's even taller than Rae,
probably six feet-four, with a strong jaw and dark sapphire blue eyes, and an
athlete's build. If you had three weeks of college freedom left before you went
home to your fundamentalist family, what would you do? Rae shoves The Blond Hottie
up against a wall in dark bedroom, and then all Hell does break loose. How can one
quickie change everything so fast?
A Tycoon Undercover Blair Babylon 2021-05-29
Royal Blair Babylon 2021-05-18 Dree has been swindled, chased, heartbroken,
conscripted, and kidnapped. What on Earth could be worse than all that? Don’t ask.
Don’t miss this exciting book in the Maxence saga! Is this the first Maxence book
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you’ve run across? Start the series with the first book, ROGUE. Her ex-boyfriend
was supposed to propose in Paris, but instead, he swindled her out of every penny
she had. Now, the hottest man she’s ever seen has an indecent proposal to get her
on her feet, and on her back, and on her knees.
One Night in Monaco Blair Babylon 2020-08-18 One night in Monaco, my best friend,
Maxence, disappeared. I have no idea what Maxence was doing in Monaco that night.
Yeah, he loves the Monte Carlo casino—the venue of British spy movies,
billionaires, Russian mafia, and roulette. But too many people in Monaco think he
might be a danger to them. He never should have been there. But he was. So was
Simone. She's trouble from our past at boarding school. Her husband is a good
friend of some of the people who would be happier if Maxence wasn’t around
anymore. They tell me Maxence was here in the casino, and then a few minutes
later, he was gone. Like he dropped off the face of the Earth. Or like he was
dropped off a cliff and into the blue Mediterranean Sea, which was just a few feet
from where he was standing. Arthur and I are here to find Maxence, no matter what
it takes. But we're afraid we'll end up finding his body. Google Subjects: series
or anthology, billionaire millionaire rich wealthy, nobility royalty aristocrat,
rock star, comedy humor, office workplace, new adult, billionaire, rich wealthy,
royalty, aristocrat, prince, millionaire, women's fiction, historical, 21st
century, quick read, short, serial, romance, suspense, thriller, erotic romance,
free romance books, free romance book, college, suspense, funny, billionaire,
rich, wealthy, romance, erotic romance, female protagonist, racy, free, freebie,
free book, free ebook, free romance ebook, free romance book, free romance novel,
secret, love triangle, suspense, thriller, free book, free romance books, alpha
male, erotic literature, free, free ebooks, free ebook, billionaire romance,
romance, free romance ebooks, rock star, musician, rock god, Billionaires in
Disguise
Real Fake Love Pippa Grant 2020-09-03 When a grumpy athlete's grandma tries to
play matchmaker, he turns to a jilted bride who desperately needs to NOT fall in
love to play his fake girlfriend.
Working Stiff Blair Babylon 2016-05-11 Here's the problem: when Rox was hired, she
told her smoking-hot boss Cash that she was married, but she's not. Now, three
years later, she's kind of accidentally living with him, and he's being a perfect
gentleman, dang it.Everybody in the office said that Cash was a heartbreaker, that
he'd bump her and dump her, so Rox decided not to become a statistic. She went out
and bought herself some rings of the finest cubic zirconia so that she could work
with Cash, who was several inches over six feet tall, emerald-eyed, ripped,
gorgeous, his tailored suit clinging to his athletic body, sporting a British
accent, and loaded.It had seemed like such a good idea at the time.But now, three
years later, she and Cash have become friends. They travel together for work
often, and they're the best of buddies.When Rox gets thrown out of her apartment,
Cash insists that she come live with him until they can find her a place because
that's what friends do.Now, even though everyone insists that Cash never goes
after married women, something about him has changed. There are little touches,
little slips, and Rox is more and more tempted to tell hunky, gorgeous Cash that
she never was married.And then he'll take her and break her, and then he'll walk
away, and then she'll lose her job, and she still hasn't found a place to live.And
yet, every time he looks at her with mischief in his dark green eyes, every time
they're teasing and it somehow turns into tickling, every time she swats at him
and somehow ends up in his arms, she wants so much to risk everything.What's a
working stiff to do when she falls in love with her friend, the boss?
billionaires-in-disguise-rae-complete-series-boxed-set-a-romance-novel

Match Play Blair Babylon 2022-09-13 From USA Today Bestselling Author Blair
Babylon comes a laugh-out-loud rom com about a sports billionaire who has a
business emergency and needs a fake girlfriend. This intense romantic comedy about
the sports business has the feels of the hit movie Jerry Maguire and the spicy
laughs of Bull Durham. Billionaire Mitchell Saltonstall needs a girlfriend right
now, and a pretend girlfriend is just fine with him. One drunken New Year’s Eve,
Mitchell and his buddies wagered a hundred mil each against Gabriel “The Shark”
Fish that they were better at business than he was. Never, ever bet that kind of
cash against a guy with a nickname like “The Shark.” Mitchell tried to buy a golf
course, but that fell through. He tried to buy a sports store, and that deal blew
up in his face. Finally, he found a golf tee-times booking app that was
floundering. He bought it from the original investor for pennies on the dollar and
rechristened it Match Play, a dating service app for single golfers, assuring them
that “It’s just golf!” and they can “Play a round!” with golfing singles in their
area. Oh, the puns are endless, but pictures of “giant knobby-headed drivers” are
strictly forbidden. The problem is that Mitchell accidentally became the face of
Match Play in an interview, and no one will trust a dating app with a single CEO.
The very last person he should have conscripted to be his fake fiancée was Arielle
Carter, the cute, sassy brunette HR admin in the front office, whom he’d literally
grabbed around the waist during an interview and dragged against his side,
whispering that he’d pay her ten thousand dollars to kiss him for the cameras. He
didn’t know she’d melt against him and her kiss would turn him on like stadium
lights. Or that with a makeover for the television commercials, Arielle Carter
would become an absolute bombshell, and he wouldn’t be able to take his eyes off
her. And he really hadn’t known that Arielle’s father was the original investor
who’d lost his life savings in the failing tee-times app, and that’s why she hates
Mitchell’s guts. During the months-long promotional tour to regional golf shows to
sign up new singles, the air between them crackles with attraction, and their
kisses and caresses seem more real. In Los Angeles, after a particularly
convincing photo spread for Golf Journal, they discover that the five-star hotel
room has only one bed. They’re stuck together until next New Year’s Eve when the
bet with The Shark ends, or Mitchell will lose everything he’s worked for.
Assuming Arielle doesn’t bean him with a golf club first. ALL THE TROPES YOU LOVE:
✓ Fake Relationship ✓ Oh no! Only one bed! ✓ Billionaire lifestyle ✓ Blair
Babylon’s patented laugh-out-loud style you won’t be able to put down!
Under Parr Blair Babylon 2021-09-14 Jericho Parr is a tall, handsome, cocky rich
guy who’s gotten everything he’s ever wanted in life with a twinkle in his
devastatingly blue eyes, but he’s going to lose this time. Newcastle Golf Club is
the hub of my community. So when hunky Jericho Parr buys the club and is going to
change it, I’m going to fight him every step of the way. Fighting him would be a
lot easier if Jericho wasn’t a cocky flirt who knows how dang handsome he is. With
a dirty sparkle in his blue eyes and an iron determination, he’s out to change the
most important parts of NGC. When I try to reason with him, he won’t budge an
inch. When I try to explain the importance of it, he smiles that dashing,
mischievous grin and goes right back to work. So I’m going to try everything to
get him to listen to me. Everything is on the table, and on his desk, and in the
shady clearing behind the fifth fairway. But he’s still working like a demon to
obliterate the charming parts of NGC like he’s on a deadline. Something else was
going on with him. ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ If I lose this bet, it
will bankrupt the company that I and my three best friends have built for the last
ten years. But to win it, I have to destroy what Tiffany Jones loves the most. It
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was a stupid, drunken, New Year’s Eve bet. We would each buy a golf business, and
whoever increased their business’s net worth the most would win the bet. But we
each bet a hundred million dollars. And we all bet against Gabriel “The Shark.”
The winner will walk away with half a billion dollars. The other four guys will be
bankrupt. So I bought Newcastle Golf Club, a picturesque but struggling community
golf course in New England. I had big plans to turn it around, invest in the
course and the club, and attract members from the McMansion enclave of new
millionaires who’d made their fortunes in tech and Boston real estate just a few
miles away. But I didn’t count on the club’s golf instructor, Tiffany Jones,
standing in my way. She’s a sweet, curvy woman with the golf swing of a ballet
dancer and the personality of a momma bear who’s protecting her cub. I mean, club.
She insists that the Newcastle Golf Club is an important part of the community as
it is, and my plans to upgrade and raise the membership dues will destroy its most
important role. But if I don’t, I’ll lose the bet and my friends’ investments. But
she’s beautiful, and she’s passionate, and she’s absolutely fascinating to talk
to. I want to show her the whole world and see it through her eyes. But first, I
have to win the bet, or Gabriel “The Shark” will walk away with everything we’ve
worked for. ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ Blair Babylon’s Bio: "I'm passionate about
books and literature. Books delve into what it means to be human and connect us to
each other. I write intense, deeply imagined romance novels for serious readers
because the world needs more love." ~~Blair Babylon For readers of JS Scott, Pippa
Grant, Lucy Score, and LJ Shen, Blair Babylon is an award-winning, USA Today
bestselling author who used to publish literary fiction. Because professional
reviews of her other fiction usually included the caveat that there was too much
deviant sex and too much interesting plot, she decided to abandon all literary
pretensions, let her freak flag fly, and write hot, sexy, suspenseful romance. . .
. . . Google Subjects Billionaire romance, royal, prince, rich, Monaco, mistaken
identity, romantic comedy, romcom, suspense, billionaires in disguise, political
thriller, nobility royalty aristocrat, comedy humor, new adult, billionaire, rich
wealthy, royalty, aristocrat, prince, millionaire, women's fiction, historical,
21st century, quick read, short, serial, romance, suspense, thriller, erotic
romance, free romance books, free romance book, college, suspense, funny,
billionaire, rich, wealthy, romance, erotic romance, female protagonist, racy,
free, freebie, free book, free ebook, free romance ebook, free romance book, free
romance novel, secret, love triangle, suspense, thriller, free book, free romance
books, alpha male, erotic literature, free, free ebooks, free erotica, free erotic
stories, erotic fiction books, bad-boy erotica, free ebook, billionaire romance,
romance, free romance ebooks, Billionaires in Disguise, Rock Stars in Disguise,
sports romance, golf, golfer, PGA, Masters,
Out of Bounds Lauren Blakely 2016-11-22 From #1 New York Times bestseller Lauren
Blakely, a steamy new romance about a quarterback on the rise, the off-limits team
lawyer, and a spark too hot to resist. The first rule of football--don't screw
with a streak. My career is finally looking up, and I'm leading a new pro team
down the field every Sunday. No way will I mess with that. But when I meet the
most stunning and captivating woman I've ever seen, I tell myself one night will
have to be enough. But it's not. And now I can't get her out of my mind. Even when
I'm playing. Even when I need to focus. Even when I'm on the hottest streak of my
life. And it turns out, she's not just some random woman I met. She works for the
team. My team. *** I only have one goal this season--do my part as the team's
lawyer to keep them out of trouble. Help rebuild their reputation on and off the
field. There's no room for error and certainly no room for a secret tryst with a
billionaires-in-disguise-rae-complete-series-boxed-set-a-romance-novel

player . . . even if he's the quarterback. Right?
Hero Julia Sykes 2016-06-17 Dex... I don't have a heart left to give anyone. So
when my friend tries to set me up with romance author Chloe Martin, the only
answer I can give is "hell no." Unfortunately for me, Chloe is also a journalist
working a story on the Latin Kings, and my boss orders me to protect her while she
carries out her research. But she's so reckless, I'm going to have my hands full
keeping her alive, let alone keeping her in line. Chloe... FBI agent Dex Scott is
sexy as sin and completely off-limits. After what my bastard ex-husband put me
through, I'm not interested in intimacy of any kind. But the chemistry between us
is undeniable, and when Dex makes it clear that he wants to help with my research
in the field and in the bedroom, I can't resist. His protective instincts turn
possessive as dangers from my past and present rise up to threaten me. The
powerful Dom demands my submission and my love. He won't relent until he breaks
down all my walls, including the ones that protect my ravaged heart.
How Not to Be Wrong Jordan Ellenberg 2015-05-26 “Witty, compelling, and just plain
fun to read . . ." —Evelyn Lamb, Scientific American The Freakonomics of math—a
math-world superstar unveils the hidden beauty and logic of the world and puts its
power in our hands The math we learn in school can seem like a dull set of rules,
laid down by the ancients and not to be questioned. In How Not to Be Wrong, Jordan
Ellenberg shows us how terribly limiting this view is: Math isn’t confined to
abstract incidents that never occur in real life, but rather touches everything we
do—the whole world is shot through with it. Math allows us to see the hidden
structures underneath the messy and chaotic surface of our world. It’s a science
of not being wrong, hammered out by centuries of hard work and argument. Armed
with the tools of mathematics, we can see through to the true meaning of
information we take for granted: How early should you get to the airport? What
does “public opinion” really represent? Why do tall parents have shorter children?
Who really won Florida in 2000? And how likely are you, really, to develop cancer?
How Not to Be Wrong presents the surprising revelations behind all of these
questions and many more, using the mathematician’s method of analyzing life and
exposing the hard-won insights of the academic community to the layman—minus the
jargon. Ellenberg chases mathematical threads through a vast range of time and
space, from the everyday to the cosmic, encountering, among other things,
baseball, Reaganomics, daring lottery schemes, Voltaire, the replicability crisis
in psychology, Italian Renaissance painting, artificial languages, the development
of non-Euclidean geometry, the coming obesity apocalypse, Antonin Scalia’s views
on crime and punishment, the psychology of slime molds, what Facebook can and
can’t figure out about you, and the existence of God. Ellenberg pulls from history
as well as from the latest theoretical developments to provide those not trained
in math with the knowledge they need. Math, as Ellenberg says, is “an atomicpowered prosthesis that you attach to your common sense, vastly multiplying its
reach and strength.” With the tools of mathematics in hand, you can understand the
world in a deeper, more meaningful way. How Not to Be Wrong will show you how.
Rock Stars in Disguise: The Boxed Set Blair Babylon 2019-12-17 Rock and roll bands
are pits of self-destruction, drug abuse, and insanity. And then there are the bad
ones. Killer Valentine breaks all the rules: that the back-up singer is supposed
to sleep with the lead singer, that roadies and musos must hate each other, that
the band is the most important thing in the world and everything else comes
second, even sick kids, and that second-guitar players eventually wither away and
die. But Killer Valentine is different. Very different. Read about: • Rhiannon,
the sassy, curvy back-up singer who goes on to forge her own career, a female
8/9

Downloaded from kcwiki.moe on September 26, 2022 by guest

they were for the totalitarian societies of the mid-twentieth century. In How
Propaganda Works, Jason Stanley demonstrates that more attention needs to be paid.
He examines how propaganda operates subtly, how it undermines
democracy—particularly the ideals of democratic deliberation and equality—and how
it has damaged democracies of the past. Focusing on the shortcomings of liberal
democratic states, Stanley provides a historically grounded introduction to
democratic political theory as a window into the misuse of democratic vocabulary
for propaganda's selfish purposes. He lays out historical examples, such as the
restructuring of the US public school system at the turn of the twentieth century,
to explore how the language of democracy is sometimes used to mask an undemocratic
reality. Drawing from a range of sources, including feminist theory, critical race
theory, epistemology, formal semantics, educational theory, and social and
cognitive psychology, he explains how the manipulative and hypocritical
declaration of flawed beliefs and ideologies arises from and perpetuates
inequalities in society, such as the racial injustices that commonly occur in the
United States. How Propaganda Works shows that an understanding of propaganda and
its mechanisms is essential for the preservation and protection of liberal
democracies everywhere.

protagonist you’ll love! • Tryp, the drummer, who is falling into a well of
despair, but a roadie with a small taste for pyromania fishes him out. This
enemies to lovers story is one for the ages. • Cadell, lead guitar virtuoso, who
is fighting his own addictions and his secret baby daughter’s fatal illness. His
secret baby is a different take on the trope that will make you ugly cry. •
Peyton, the hanger-on who should have been a concert pianist, after he ran away to
follow the woman he loved but who didn’t love him, and finally gets his own HEA.
This second chance lovers book is a hot and steamy romp through the life of a rock
and roll star. They’re all rock stars in disguise, and they’re finally all in one
book, just for you. Includes: What A Girl Wants (Rock Stars in Disguise: Rhiannon)
Somebody to Love (Rock Stars in Disguise: Tryp) The Rock Star’s Secret Baby (Rock
Stars in Disguise: Cadell) Santa, Baby (Rock Stars in Disguise: Peyton)
How Propaganda Works Jason Stanley 2015-05-26 How propaganda undermines democracy
and why we need to pay attention Our democracy today is fraught with political
campaigns, lobbyists, liberal media, and Fox News commentators, all using language
to influence the way we think and reason about public issues. Even so, many of us
believe that propaganda and manipulation aren't problems for us—not in the way
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